
DIAMOND HARBOUR WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

Notice 
 

Date: 04-01-2021 

 

 

Sub: Registration of newly admitted M.A. / M.Sc. students, 2020-21 

 

 

 
As the 12

th
 January, 2021 is a holiday the registration of the newly admitted 

M.A. / M.Sc. students will be held on 13
th

 January, 2021 instead of 12
th

 January, 

2021. The matter should be noted by the students of the Department of Bengali and 

Women’s Studies. 

 

 

 

             Registrar 


